From the Banking Regulation and Supervision Agency:

14.11.2001 

PRESS RELEASE

This is to announce to the public that:

The data and documents submitted by TEB Financial Investments Ltd. concerning the sale of Kentbank A.Ş. have been evaluated and found appropriate within the framework of the provisions of the Regulation on Banks’ Establishment and Activities. Thus, TEB Financial Investments Ltd. has been allowed to start carrying out its due diligence on Kentbank A.Ş., all the shares of which have been transferred to the SDIF and which has been offered to sale on 27.10.2001.

